

Circular No.32/2022-2023 Date: 06 July, 2022

NEW ADMISSIONS

Dear Parent,

Welcome to Bal Bharati Public School, Noida Parivaar.

Kindly ensure the data base of your child along with 02 recent passport size photographs has been submitted to the Class Teacher for issuance of ID-Card and Parent ID-Cards. For Parent ID-Cards, the photograph of Mother and Father (both) are to be submitted to the Class Teacher.

Please note, the colour of the LANYARD is specific to transport, own arrangement students and Van users.

Owing to safety and security of children, wearing of ID-Card in school premises, while travelling in Van / Buses is mandatory.

All parents are requested to show the Parent ID-Card to the security for entry into the school premises on all working days.

Warm Regards,

Asha Prabhakar (Principal)

स्वच्छ भारत

एक कदम स्वच्छता की ओर

Distribution

VPL/ HMs/A.O./Security Supervisor All Staff Members **Broadcast Groups** Website, File (A/R)





































